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Abstract 

The prestigious institution of the Lyceum Club Internazionale di Firenze, established in 1908, is the 

recipient of the recent donation of Mario Castelnuovo-Tedesco’s musical and literary library, by the 

Florentine family and heirs of the composer. 

 This important event reconnects the Lyceum and Castelnuovo-Tedesco. The newly donated 

collection will be housed at this Florentine institution. Here the composer, during his pre-war years, 

when he lived in his native Florence, would frequently appear in solo piano recitals, as an 

accompanist for singers, and in chamber music ensembles. The Castelnuovo-Tedesco Library will 

be catalogued and made available for study and research. 

 Eleonora Negri serves as the President of the Lyceum Club Internazionale di Firenze, 

Sezione Musica. She extends an invitation to all “Intersections” participants to attend the upcoming 

Mario Castelnuovo-Tedesco event of June 8, 2015 at the Lyceum (an ICAMus-University of 

Florence-Lyceum collaboration): a Conference and a Concert, featuring specialist lectures and a 

première performance of unpublished Whitman and Shakespeare settings. 

 

 


